
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning Deborah Lietzke, 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 27, 2025 8:34 AM 
'deborah lietzke' 
RE: Private sewer 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/27/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00465-2025 

Per your request, you have been added to docket 20240032-SU as an interested person. You will now be issued by email 
any further notices of meetings or hearings, and certain orders pertaining to the docket. 

Thank you, 

Hiep Nguyen 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6746 

-----Original Message-----
From: deborah lietzke <deblietzke@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 26, 2025 11:52 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Private sewer 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

I am requesting to be listed as an interested person in Docket #20240032. 
Deborah S Lietzke 
Deblietzke@hotmail.com 
856-297-7824 
261 Kettle Harbor Dr. 
Placida, Fl 
Mailing: 532 SW Akron Av 

Stuart, Fl 34994 

Sent from my iPhone 
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